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RE:	2016	AIC	funding	recommendations	

	

On	February	16	the	AIC	made	its	final	funding	recommendations	for	2015‐16.	Present	at	the	meeting	

were	AIC	representatives	Dirk	Freymuth	(chair),	Arlene	Courtnay,	Tracy	Scharm,	Stephanie	Hoover,	Vicki	

Dardene,	Marita	Cardinal,	and	ex	officio	members	Tom	Neal	and	Bill	Kernan.	After	ninety	minutes	of	

thorough	discussion,	the	committee	agreed	unanimously	that	each	of	the	eleven	new	proposals	should	be	

funded.	However,	as	the	AIC	budget	for	this	year	has	been	reduced	to	$100,000,	we	were	only	able	to	

fund	ten	of	these.	The	committee	chose	to	adopt	partial‐funding	options	for	four	of	the	proposals,	and	

fully	fund	six	others.		As	a	result,	the	AIC	was	able	to	fund	ten	proposals	for	under	$100,000.	One	of	the	

proposals	could	not	be	funded	within	this	year’s	budget,	partly	because	it	provided	no	partial	funding	

options.			

	

Please	refer	to	the	AIC	spreadsheet	below	for	details	about	specific	funding	requests.		

	


